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A fast-paced mystery from the author of CAPTURE THE FLAG!

José, Anna, and Henry are junior members of the secret Silver Jaguar Society, sworn to protect the world's
most important artifacts. When they discover that the society's treasured Jaguar Cup has been replaced with a
counterfeit, the trio and their families rush to the rain forests of Costa Rica in search of the real chalice. But
when the trail runs dry, new mysteries emerge: Who can they trust? Is there a traitor in their midst? With
danger at every turn, it will take more than they realize for José and his friends to recover the cup before it
falls into the wrong hands.
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From reader reviews:

Kevin Ostby:

What do you regarding book? It is not important to you? Or just adding material when you want something
to explain what you problem? How about your free time? Or are you busy man or woman? If you don't have
spare time to complete others business, it is gives you the sense of being bored faster. And you have extra
time? What did you do? Every individual has many questions above. They have to answer that question
mainly because just their can do that. It said that about guide. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is
appropriate. Because start from on guardería until university need that Hide and Seek to read.

Roman Leonard:

The guide with title Hide and Seek has lot of information that you can learn it. You can get a lot of help after
read this book. This kind of book exist new know-how the information that exist in this publication
represented the condition of the world right now. That is important to yo7u to learn how the improvement of
the world. This particular book will bring you inside new era of the syndication. You can read the e-book
with your smart phone, so you can read this anywhere you want.

Belinda Tenney:

A lot of people always spent their very own free time to vacation as well as go to the outside with them
friends and family or their friend. Do you realize? Many a lot of people spent they free time just watching
TV, or even playing video games all day long. If you need to try to find a new activity that is look different
you can read a new book. It is really fun to suit your needs. If you enjoy the book which you read you can
spent all day every day to reading a publication. The book Hide and Seek it is rather good to read. There are
a lot of individuals who recommended this book. We were holding enjoying reading this book. In the event
you did not have enough space to develop this book you can buy the particular e-book. You can m0ore
simply to read this book through your smart phone. The price is not too costly but this book has high quality.

Latashia Bartlett:

Reading can called mind hangout, why? Because when you find yourself reading a book particularly book
entitled Hide and Seek the mind will drift away trough every dimension, wandering in every aspect that
maybe mysterious for but surely can be your mind friends. Imaging just about every word written in a
publication then become one web form conclusion and explanation that maybe you never get ahead of. The
Hide and Seek giving you one more experience more than blown away your mind but also giving you useful
details for your better life on this era. So now let us show you the relaxing pattern here is your body and
mind are going to be pleased when you are finished studying it, like winning a casino game. Do you want to
try this extraordinary investing spare time activity?
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